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VIA EMAIL   
jkennedy@png.ca  August 24, 2012 
 
 
 
Ms. Janet Kennedy 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs & Gas Supply 
Pacific Northern Gas Ltd. 
Suite 9501185 West Georgia Street 
Vancouver, BC V6E 4E6 
 
Dear Ms. Kennedy: 
 

Re:  Pacific Northern Gas Ltd. 
2012-2013 Annual Gas Contracting Plan (November 2012 – October 2013) 

 
On May 2, 2012, Pacific Northern Gas Ltd. (PNG) filed, on a confidential basis, its 2012-2013 Annual Gas 
Contracting Plan (ACP).  The ACP describes the physical gas supply resources PNG intends to secure to meet the 
projected peak day and average daily gas demand of PNG’s gas sales customers over the November 2012 to 
October 2013 gas year.  On August 21, 2012, PNG filed an amendment to the ACP (Amendment). 

The Commission reviewed the ACP and the Amendment and finds the amended ACP to be in the public interest 
and accepts it for filing.  In accordance with PNG’s request, the Commission will hold the ACP and related filings 
confidential due to market sensitive information.   
 
 Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 Erica Hamilton 
CM/dg 
 
 

mailto:jkennedy@png.ca

